
 

 
 

Official ​Meeting Minutes from October 1, 2019 meeting 
Accepted at the November 4th 2019 Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the November 4th  meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:40 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $17,344.18.  Cider Days made $2,048. There was a 

motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Curt Marcheux and seconded by Mike Poulin. 
It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The October 4th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted as 

read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Curt Marcheux.  It was voted on ​unanimously to 
accept.  
 

Elections 
● The current positions have reminded the same with the exception of Trailmaster.  Brad 

Southworth was elected for the position.  
 
President’s Report 

● TMA’s all must be signed to prevent lawsuits. 
● State will be broken up into three regions for law enforcement.  New ambassador 

program starting up to possibly work with law enforcement.  
 
 
Trails 

● Workdays are doing great.  Food really attracting people.  
● Bad wind storm there will be lots of cleanup. 
● Hunting season coming up soon.  Trail work waiting until after. 
● Tim Parks looked at the bridges a few weeks ago. He should have sent in paperwork by 

now.  If there is storm damage the county may be able to assist. 
● Government bridge getting widened for Tucker 
● Jennica plotted all properties that the club is on.  54 different properties. 
● New landowner permission slip with new letter needs to be forwarded to all landowners. 

 



 

● County will cover cautionary signs.  Road crossing signs need to be paid for by club 
● Open discussion regarding landowner relationships. 
● Open discussion of new signage rules.  
● Some bridges need extra signs and sign posts 
● Jersey Barriers on old bridge on Station Rd. 
● Tucker is getting Warranty work done. 
● Logging South of Old Plymouth Rd. Supposed to be making their own trails. 
● Discussion of who helped with trailwork and revisist of volunteer program.  Steve Forrest 

is preparing a list of help. 
 

Next meeting Monday December 2nd 2019​ at the Forrest Residence 
 
Meeting was called to a close at 7:57 p.m.  by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


